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Montevideo – Rome, 5 September 2016 

 

 

By email 

 

Judge Serik Baibatyrov 

Chairman of the Union of Judges of Kazakhstan 

 

 

Dear Judge Baibatyrov, 

 

We are honoured to send greetings to the delegates of the VII Congress of Judges of Kazakhstan on behalf of the 

International Association of Judges of which we have the honour to be, respectively, the President and the Secretary-

General.   

Our best wishes are sent to the delegates of the judges of the Republic of Kazakhstan attending the VII Congress of 

Judges to be held in Astana in October 7, 2016.  The Association of Judges of Kazakhstan is a valued member of the 

International Association of Judges since the meeting held in Valle de Bravo (Mexico) in 2004.  

We send our greetings to the delegates of the VII Congress at which we understand there is to be discussed for 

acceptance a new code of ethics of judges for the Republic of Kazakhstan.   

 

We wish the delegates well in their deliberations and discussions and look forward to continued collaboration of the 

judges of Kazakhstan with the International Association of Judges. We are looking forward to meeting the Delegation 

from Kazakhstan in Mexico City, on the occasion of the 59
th

 meeting of the International Association of Judges. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

   

   
      

           Cristina Crespo                Giacomo Oberto 

                  President                      Secretary-General 

International Association of Judges                                              International Association of Judges  
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